
EVEREST INSTITUTE 

8757 Georgia Avenue  

Silver Spring, MD 20910  

 

Everest Institute of Silver Spring, Maryland closed as of March 11, 2015, after teaching out all 

remaining students.   

POTENTIAL DEBT RELIEF FOR FORMER STUDENTS OF EVEREST INSTITUTE:  

If you attended the Everest Institute of Silver Spring, Maryland, you might be entitled to 

forgiveness of your federal student loans based on “borrower defense to repayment.”   

The U.S. Department of Education determined that many Everest schools published misleading 

job placement rates for multiple programs between 2010 and 2014. The specific programs and 

enrollment periods can be found at StudentAid.gov/ev-wy-findings.  If you were enrolled in one 

of the programs on or after the date listed for that program, you may be able to receive 

forgiveness of your federal student loans. 

For more information and to apply for loan forgiveness, visit StudentAid.gov/corinthian, call the 

U.S. Department of Education’s borrower defense hotline at (855) 279-6207, or send an email 

to FSAOperations@ed.gov. 

OBTAINING TRANSCRIPTS:  

If you are a former student seeking a copy of your transcript, contact “Student Services” at 1-

877-727-0058 through Zenith Education Group, Inc.  

Student Services  

Zenith Education Group, Inc.  

5 Hutton Centre Drive, Suite 500  

Santa Ana, CA 92707  

1-877-727-0058  

 

If you encounter difficulties or have additional questions, please contact the Maryland Higher 

Education Commission at (410) 767-3301. 

https://studentaid.ed.gov/sa/sites/default/files/ev-wy-findings.pdf
http://studentaid.gov/corinthian?utm_source=everest_wyotech&utm_medium=email&utm_content=message1_link4&utm_campaign=ev-wy1#ev-wy
mailto:FSAOperations@ed.gov

